

JOHN J. TECKLENBURG
MAYOR

July 19, 2016

The Honorable J. Elliott Summey Chair, Charleston County Council 4045 Bridgeview Drive, Suite B254 North Charleston, SC 29405

Dear Chairman Summey:

Thank you for your letter of June 15 regarding the Ashley River Bridge Bicycle and Pedestrian Path Project (the "Project").

The City of Charleston has taken all necessary steps for Charleston County to move forward to complete the bicycle and pedestrian path, and I reaffirm our commitment to the existing Memorandum of Agreement (MOA).

Thank you again for your letter, and I look forward to working with you on this project.

Most sincerely yours,

John J. Tecklenburg

Mayor, City of Charleston

Copy to:

Councilmember Sass Councilmember Schweers Councilmember Darby Councilmember Pryor, Sr. Councilmember Rawl Councilmember Condon Councilmember Johnson Councilmember Qualey